
August 27, 2023

“Holy Resistance” 
by Pastor Renée Antrosio

Now the two midwives respected God so they didn’t obey 
the Egyptian king’s order.  	 				  
						     —Exodus 1:17a

ORDER OF SERVICE
God, you are the power of liberation,

strengthening girls and women,
created in your image 

to bring freedom to birth. 
Be our Passover from the land of injustice,

be the light that leads us to the perfect rule of love,
that we may be citizens of your unfettered reign;

we ask this through Jesus your Anointed,
the pioneer of our salvation.

Amen.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Freedom is Coming
Welcome (Vern Fein)
Mercy Now
CU at Home (Melissa Courtwright) 
All Those Who Sow Weeping
Exodus 1:15-22, 2:1-10 (Paige & Laura)
Save Us O Lord
Holy Resistance (Pastor Renée)
In the Secret
Oceans
Benediction (Walt Kelly)
I Waited

BENEDICTION

Leadership Team: LT@ncf-cu.com	  
Caroline (maternity leave), Laurie K, Carolyn V 
(secretary), Jason (consultant)
Finance Team: Joyce, Paco, Tim, Patty, & Walt
Family Fund: Karen H, Barbara P, Judy H, Nancy 
M, & Lehman W

Reparations: Jeff, Sharon, Vern, & Gladys
Pastors: Renée (lead), Melissa (assoc), Jeff (adjunct) 
Pastors’ Day Off: Wednesdays 
Pastors’ email: renee@ncf-cu.com;  
melissa.ncf@gmail.com

CONTACTS

Leadership Team—Jason and Walt joined our 
August 21st meeting to consider NCF’s leadership 
needs. Details here.

Treasurer Note—We have transferred our reserve 
funds into Everence Credit Union and Praxis Mu-
tual Funds that generate interest income to support 
our ministry and building needs. This accomplishes 
our goal of banking with financial institutions that 
align with our faith values.

Interfaith Picnic this Sunday at Crystal Lake Park 
pavilion, 4-6pm. Food/drink provided & welcomed. 

Hank Is Here! Henry Townes Scheidemantel, 6lb 
7.4oz, 19.5” Please keep Caroline, Devin, Birdie 
and Hank in your prayers. 

Help us get the word out! We are looking for 
people to help us get our NCF posters out in the 
community this month. If you are able to ask a busi-
ness with a community bulletin board for permission 
and then post one of our posters, please reach out to 
Melissa Logsdon via the newsletter.

New Everence Webinars! Fall 2023 webinars will be 
on Wednesdays starting Sept. 6. Hear how  
Everence® can help with important financial decisions. 
    Sept 6 	 Retirement Income Strategies 
    Sept 13	 Life Insurance and Medicare  
		  (in Spanish) 
    Sept 20 	 Understanding Medicare 
    Sept 27 	 Protecting What Matters Most

 
CU at Home—Director Melissa Courtright will update 
us Sunday on this housing ministry as we also explore 
whether NCF might be a good fit for CU at Home’s 
administration offices.

Praying in Spain—Leo and Renee Lobo share their 
prayer ministry update here as they thank us for our 
support and partnership.

Upcoming Events: 
	 Aug 31	 Book Study at First Mennonite 
		  6:30-8 pm 
	 Sept 7 	 Book Study at Bethel 6:30-8 pm

July tithes: $28,485.07; Family fund: $480; Reparations: $0—Thank you!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HXKdWYIZCCMVjrhlvXJSNAeuuUQnxzuAsxUkNN0NVIs/edit?usp=sharing
https://mcusercontent.com/bc22c42897418ad914082dbca/files/cdc46030-887e-60e9-5c88-21c3735c4d0c/English_Newsletter_August_2023.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/bc22c42897418ad914082dbca/images/37efd958-8527-97d4-29e0-b2d4dbb4db0a.jpeg
https://mcusercontent.com/bc22c42897418ad914082dbca/images/37efd958-8527-97d4-29e0-b2d4dbb4db0a.jpeg

